
 

 

August 4th 2019 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I  recently had the pleasure of working with Jacob Smith on the SafetyCulture ShipIt! production in 
Wellington New Zealand.  ShipIt! is a large TED X style tech event, involving 225 SafetyCulture 
employees from across the globe.   

Jacob was brought on as a local PA to support the Australian production team and ended up working 
within the camera team as a camera assistant, and in one case operating a camera when required.  

Jacob is hard working, and extremely enthusiastic.  He approached all the tasks he was given quickly 
and always with a smile.  He is very attentive, and was always at the ready whenever anything was 
needed.   

On the interpersonal side, Jacob got along greatly with all members of the team and was a joy to have 
around.  He is very punctual and always arrived at set ahead of time.  

In closing, as detailed above, based on my experience working with him, I can unreservedly 
recommend Jacob Smith to be part of your production team, and I hope to get the opportunity have 
him work alongside us again in the future.  If you would like further elaboration feel free to call me 
on: +61 439 968 652.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 


